
 

10/May/2024 

Notification of Production Site Change 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We extend our sincere gratitude for your continued support of Panasonic. Your loyalty and dedication to Panasonic 

products have been vital to us. 

After thorough consideration and evaluation, we would like to inform you that some of the production of JX, KX, and 

TX series of Conductive Polymer Aluminum Electrolytic Capacitors (SP-Cap) will be changed to be produced both in 

Japan and Indonesia. We assure you that the specifications of the products will remain consistent. 

We understand that this decision may cause inconvenience, and we apologize for any disruption it may bring to your 

operations. Our team is committed to minimizing any potential impact and assisting you throughout this transition.  

Below are the details of the affected products: 

Affected Product Please refer to the attached file 

Reason for Change To ensure supply stability 

Production Site(s) 
Before Change 

Device Solutions Business Division Uji (Japan) 

Production Site(s) 
After Change 

Device Solutions Business Division Uji (Japan) 
PT. Panasonic Industrial Devices Batam (Indonesia) 

Schedule From April 1st, 2026 

We encourage you to reach out to us with any questions or concerns you may have regarding this announcement. Your 

satisfaction remains our top priority, and we are here to support you in finding suitable alternatives or addressing any 

challenges you may encounter. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued partnership as we navigate this change together. 

Best regards, 

 

 


